Brighton. Illinois October 16, 1961

The Brighton Village Board met at 7:30 P.M. in special session in the Village Hall on the above date with President H. G. Bott presiding.

Trustees answering roll call: F. G. Scheffel, George St. Cin. Emery Kamp, Calvin Vonnahmen, Reid Crowder, Malcolm Anders.

Absent: None.

Engineer C. F. Abraham and Dyer McGowin of White-Phillips Bonding Co. were present, also Water Supt. H. C. Chase, Ray Heideman and Paul Warner of the Water Board.

Engineer Abraham said some right-of-way and easements for some sewer lines also for the 4 pump stations had to be obtained. He suggested that the Disposal Plant be located about 700 ft. north of south edge of Betsey Ann Park.

He explained the Disposal Plant process and stated that nothing

leaves plant except just water.

Motion by Cal. Vonnahmen to check with State Sanitary Water Board to learn if Federal Aid or other funds might be available for Brighton's Sewer Construction Project. Seconded by Emery Kamp.

Roll Call Vote:

Ayes: Anders, Crowder, Vonnahmen, Kamp, Scheffel, St. Cin.

Nay: None.

Dyer McGowin of Bonding Co. explained the corrections that had been made in new Ordinance combining Water Works System with the proposed Sewer System. Several further changes were made to incorporate in the new Ordinance.

No further business appearing, a motion was made by Emery Kamp that this special meeting stand adjourned. Seconded by Geo. St. Cin.

Carried.

G. Rolster